Ruth Dyke

Ship owners and operators can do better and need to do better at disposing of scrubbers and fossil
fuel. Greedy, lazy people should not be allowed to pollute Puget Sound.

I am requesting that you support Amendment #2. Washington and Puget Sound are wonderful and
deserve to be protected.



